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SUBJECT: ADOPTION- OF ANNUAL DFE‘RATIDHAL PL AODOP)] AS STANDARDY
: WORK PLAH;AHD ALIGNMENT WITH STATE ANNUAL BUDGET

As part of our efforts to\enhance efficiency, effectiveness, and accnunf;bmw in the

health sector, this circular mandates all health-related MDAs to adnpt tt;e Annual
Operaticnal Plan (AOP) as the standard work plan for all projects and prﬂlgrams

e

Key Requirements:

|1. AOP Development: |Each MDA must develop an AOP that r:muthnes specific)
| measurable, achievaple, relevant, and time-bound (SMART) o jE:El'WEs strategies
and activities for the fiscal year. [P
2. Allgnment with Etata Annual Budget: All AQP projects must align with the state's
annual hudget and reflect the overall heglth sectar I priarities and goals.
3. Standalrd Terina‘rfé MDAs must use t?;:e standardized AOP template provided by
the State Ministry of Health to ensure consistency and ease of monitoring,
4. Submission andlpﬁm\qhat MDAs 'must submit their AOPs to the State Ministry of
Health for review and approve annuaily
5. Implementation and Munltﬁiﬂnﬁ MDAs must implement their AOPs and pmwde
quarterly progress reports to the State Ministry of Health.
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Rationale:
The adoption of AOPs as standard workplans will:

- Enhance clarity and focus on health sector priorities
- Improve resource allocation and utilization
- Strengthen monitoring and evaluation

- Foster accountability and transparency

For further clarification or guidance, please contact The Permanent Secretary or DPRS
EBSMOH on 08037786824 or 08064441423,

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.

Best regards,

Dr. ékuma Moses lkenna (FMCOG, FWACS)

Hon. Commissioner




